
Product update
Product Update issued by Macquarie Investment Management Limited (MIML) ABN 66 002 867 003  AFSL 237492 RSEL 
L0001281. Issued 27 May 2025.

This Product Update is to be read together with the Product Disclosure Statements (PDSs) for the following products, and any 
other disclosure documents which are incorporated by reference:

• Macquarie Super and Pension Consolidator II dated 1 October 2024

• Macquarie Super and Pension Manager II dated 1 October 2024

• Macquarie Super and Pension dated 1 October 2024

• Macquarie Super and Pension Consolidator dated 1 July 2019

• Macquarie Super and Pension Manager dated 1 July 2019

• Premium Portfolio Service Super and Pension Account dated 1 April 2014

Providing more pension payment flexibility
After commencing a pension, Macquarie Pension account holders are now able to elect to receive their recurring pension payments 
on any Business Day of the month.

Your adviser can amend your pension amount, frequency and payment due date online. If you do not have an adviser, you can provide 
these instructions directly to us.

When your payment date falls on a weekend, public holiday or around end of financial year, we may adjust the payment date to meet 
legislative requirements or your instructions.

Please note that this feature is only available after commencing your pension. On commencement of a pension, the payment dates 
will be:

• For fortnightly payments: on or around 14 days after the pension commences, and fortnightly thereafter. 

• For all other payment frequencies: on or around the 15th day of the month.

If you have any questions regarding these changes, please speak to your adviser or visit Help 
Centre at macquarie.com.au/help. B
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